
Water  efficiency  workshop
targets landscapers
To help professional landscapers improve water use efficiency,
the Department of Water Resources and the California Center
for  Urban  Horticulture  at  UC  Davis  will  conduct  three
workshops,  including  one  in  South  Lake  Tahoe.

The workshops will feature indoor presentations and outdoor
demonstrations. Additional materials will be provided to all
attendees after the event.

The $20 registration fee includes an attendance certificate
that may be used to obtain continuing education units.

The local workshop is June 5 from 7:30am-noon at Lake Tahoe
Community College.

For  more  information  or  to  register,  go  online  or  call
530-752-6642.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/05/water-efficiency-workshop-targets-landscapers/
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